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Dear Friends of the GLOW YMCA,  

This years Golf Outing has taken on a new sense of urgency and purpose. 

With the affect of COVID 19 on our communities we know several things will 

be and are, happening. Kids are home and not able to be engaged and   

growing like they need to. We also know many families have been financially 

impacted. This will undoubtedly lead to more request for Financial Aid  

Scholarships for these families and the kids. The GLOW YMCA Golf Outing is 

a great way to have fun with friends while knowing your financial               

investment is going to a great cause and great purpose. We hope you will 

join us this year for this annual event. Enclosed is the Golf Registration and 

Business Sponsor Form. It details what golfers get as well as what the   

business gets.  

We look forward to seeing you and all the other friends of the GLOW YMCA.  

Matt Hilton, Wyoming County YMCA Executive & Golf Outing Director 

Wyoming County YMCA 
115 Linwood Ave 
Warsaw, NY 14075 


